# **CAIRNS GARDEN CLUB NEWS**



### General Meeting 17 March — Brinsmead Community Hall





The competition for a flowering plant was won by a very classy euphorbia entered by Pamela Flanagan (*below*) with Carolyn Emslie taking second place.



This was a busy and well attended meeting and we welcomed three new members, Pat Greene Edith Audley and Lynne Lucas.

Meg Trimble treated us to a photographic journey through the gardens of Europe—Buckingham Palace, Hever Castle, Reykjavik capital of Iceland, and Stockholm. Great photos accompanied by a lively and interesting commentary from Meg.



#### CHANGES TO THE PROGRAM

Please note that our Annual Plant Auction Sale and General Meeting on 21 July will now be held at the Brinsmead Hall on Loridan Drive.

We have also been advised that the FNQ Combined Meeting which was to have been held at Kuranda on 20 May has unfortunately been cancelled.

### **NEXT MEETING**

The April meeting will be held next Saturday, 21 April at the Brinsmead Hall at 2pm. The speaker will be our Patron, Kim Morris, who will update some of his recent projects including the Nauru Project.

We look forward to seeing you all next Saturday and please remember to bring along a nice plant for the raffle table.

The competition will be for a single specie cacti or succulent. Two entries per member and points will be awarded towards the Esme Holsinger trophy at the end of the year. First and second places also receive a \$10 voucher from either Bunnings or Limberlost Nursery.

### Cairns Garden Club Inc

## **PO Box 503 Cairns 4870**

President	Barb Power	4057 7766
Vice President	Fran Lindsay	0407 695 891
Secretary (Minutes )	Carolyn Emslie	4056 6501
Secretary (Correspondence)	Sue Bennetts	4033 7885
Treasurer	Marilyn Arantz	4057 8015